OFFICE OF
THE MINISTER OF RAILWAYS AND CANALS
OTTAWA , CANADA

April 29th, 1933.

My dear Colleague:

Thanks for your letter of the 87th instant

sending me copy of one written by the Hydro-Eleetric Power
Commission to Dr. MeCullough, which I am returning

herewith as requested.

Yours faithfully,

Rt.Hon, Arthur Meighen, K.C.,
The Senate,
Ottawa, Ontario,
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